
Barnesville Public School is seeking a full time Family and Consumer Science Teacher 
beginning fall of 2023-24.  Barnesville is a wonderful district and community with recently 
renovated High School and Elementary buildings with new additions.  Please send a letter of 
application, resume, 3 letters of reference, MN license, transcripts and District Certified 
application which is located on our website at www.barnesville.k12.mn.us  under the district 
and employment tabs.  This position is open until filled.   

Please send your application to:
Barnesville School ISD #146
Brooke Fradet- District Secretary
PO Box 189
Barnesville, MN 56514

http://www.barnesville.k12.mn.us

